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GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
MINISTRY OF FEDERAL EDUCATION & PROFESSIONAL TRAINING

INTER BOARD COMMITTEE OF CHAIRMEN
Plot # 25, 1&T Centre, G-10/4, Islamabad

No. F.7-1/2007-IBCC/Imp/170/05/2021 15" November, 2021

Subject: CLARIFICATION REGARDING HSSC-EXAMINATION FROM
TWO EXAMINATION BODIES

Dear Sir/Madam,

The undersigned is directed to inform that the subject item was
discussed in IBCC Forum in its 170" meeting held on 20-21 October, 2021. The
MD ZUEB briefed the forum that on the recommendations of the inquiry committee,
action has been taken against the concerned school which has been disaffiliated
from ZUEB and the results of the two students have also been cancelled. Keeping
in view the above, the forum concluded that all cases of migration certificates shall
be verified from the concerned examination board on priority basis before getting

enrolled any student in the board to avoid any inconvenience in future.

2. The resolution of the IBCC Forum is communicated herewith for

information, please.

A

(Muhammad Usman Khan)
Director (M&C)
All Members of IBCC

Copy to:

All officers of IBCC Secretariat & Regional offices,
Lahore, Karachi, Peshawar, Bahawalpur and Quetta




